
 

 

 

IN2L Offers Assistance to YOU with CMP Grants 

 

IN2L and the Green House Project are partnering to improve quality of life for 

elders. IN2L has been working with 400 skilled nursing homes in 28 states since 

2012 using technology to battle social isolation and encourage connection for 

elders.  

Skilled nursing homes that receive Medicaid and Medicare funding are eligible to 

receive CMP grants designed to help communities develop and implement 

programs benefitting elders nationwide. 

CMP is a federal program offering rolling 36-month grants to skilled nursing 

homes. All costs are covered under the grant for hardware, training, and on-going 

support. Grant amounts vary by state.  

The grant process is complicated and varies by state. Interested communities 

should contact Susan Tournie, director of program partnerships at IN2L, for 

individual advice and guidance on applying for grants.   

Contact Susan for more information on the CMP grants at 

stournie@in2l.com; 303-806-0797 x 139; 951-212-4775.  
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